
Report of the 2021-2022 Erwin O. Smigel Award Committee 

The Erwin O. Smigel Award Committee, 2021-2022 consisted of Sydney Hart, who chaired; Ranita Ray, 
Chair-elect, and Giovanna Follo. We were charged with reviewing qualified applicants and selecting whio 
would receive funding to support their attendance at the 2022 annual meeting. We met via Zoom on 
Wednesday, 3/23/2022 from 3:30-4:30pm Central time. 

There were five qualified applicants, and we funded each one; we only wish we could have offered them 
all more. Paying attention to the mission of the Erwin O. Smigel Award, to help with travel and 
registration costs, we based funding in part on Expedia estimates with the goal of off-setting at least 
50% of plane fare. We additionally privileged people who had more meeting obligations than just a 
paper presentation.  

The chart below indicates the name and amount of the funding we allocated. 

 2022 Erwin O. Smigel Award Allocations  
Name  Amount  
Asbury, Kathleen Ann  $375.00  
Bhat, Meghna  $150.00  
Cochran-Jackson, Emmie  $375.00  
Cox, Janean  $100.00  
Zhang, Cynthia  $500.00  

 
 

Report submitted by Sydney Hart, 7/14/2022 

 


